Zon Rae Jorgenson

Public lands are owned by the citizens of Washington state. As such all citizens should have a say
in how they are managed. I feel the ranchers that are using public land to graze their cattle are
getting a larger voice on wolf management. A large portion of the citizens of Washington state
would prefer our public lands be allowed to go back to a more natural ecological state which
includes natural predators. If a rancher wants to use public land for grazing privileges then they take
the risk that they may occur some loss due to predation.



